
From: Keri Cascio <kcascio@chipublib.org>  
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2019 11:24 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Cookie gift basket 
 
Hi, Steve,  
 

We received a cookie gift basket from the Library's vendor Ingram on their year-end visit. We placed the 
cookie basket in an open area on the 10th floor of the Harold Washington Library Center. 
 
Thanks, 
Keri 
 
== 
Keri Cascio 
Assistant Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation 
Chicago Public Library 
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